
 

FCA Family,   

 I pray that you are enjoying your summer. As we prepare to start one of the most important 
years in FCA history, we are walking into the unknown with caution and optimism.  Your 
prayers for our leadership team are appreciated as we seek wisdom for every decision being 
made. The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority.  As we prepare to 
open our new buildings on time, we want to update you on the measures taken to protect our 
students and staff. 

Given the dynamic nature of this pandemic, FCA has developed a Health and Safety Plan which 
may be adjusted as different needs and requirements arise. This plan was designed to help 
inform and prepare our staff and families for the 2020-21 school year.  The entire Health and 
Safety Plan will be available for review at www.my-fca.com. If you have any questions please 
e-mail us at questions@my-fca.com 

Points of Emphasis: 

• FCA will open on August 24, 2020, with in-person education. 
• Parents, guardians and caregivers should review the "Covid Symptoms/Exposure 

Checklist" (coming soon) every day and plan to keep their child home if they are 
exhibiting any symptoms.  FCA will not be screening temperatures. 

• Regarding face coverings, all parents/guardians will need to sign a waiver (see attached 
documents) for their student(s). 

• Distance learning will not take place unless FCA is closed due to COVID-19. 
• Lunches will include hot meals. 
• Busing - If the school district in which student(s) reside is closed due to COVID-19, 

parents/guardians would be responsible for the transportation of their child(ren).  
• FCA continues to adjust its cleaning protocol and requirements as needed.  
• FCA understands the need for students to socialize and interact and will provide ways 

for that to be done in a healthy and safe manner (Example:  recess/gym/lunch). 

Thank you for your patience as we navigate through the mountains of information 
surrounding this virus. It is the goal of the Academy to provide our students with the best 
education in a safe environment where they can grow spiritually, socially, and academically.  I 
pray this will be accomplished in 2020-21, and our children will continue to be set apart. 

Sincerely, 



Ryan Clymer 


